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2024 Training Program of the Standard Directions for 
Internal Control Systems in Securities Firms will be 
held from April 18th to June 7th at major cities in 
Taiwan 
 
In order to enhance internal auditors of securities firms in fully understanding the 
revised content of the “Standard Directions for Internal Control Systems in 
Securities Firms”, the Taiwan Stock Exchange, in collaboration with the Taipei 
Exchange, Taiwan Depository & Clearing Corporation, and the Taiwan Securities 
Association, holds the "Training Program of the Standard Directions for Internal 
Control Systems in Securities Firms". This year will see a total of 12 sessions held 
from April 18th to June 7th in Taipei, Kaohsiung, Tainan, Taichung, and Hsinchu, 
with an estimated attendance of around 1800 practitioners in securities firms. 
 


